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                                           What have we been learning? 

We had a great surprise when we walked into the classroom on Tuesday and saw that 

Tiddalick had coughed up all of the words from his story- they were all in the water.  

 

We were set the challenge to re-write the story using the words. Both Miss Pursey and Mrs 

Cleverley have been amazed by the quality of our writing. In fact, our stories could be 

published! 

We had a great time at the dodgeball event, we were the winning class out of Key Stage 1- 

we all developed our dodging and attacking skills and showed great team spirit. Well done 

and thank you for all the money which has been raised.  

 

 

 

Next Week 
 

Next week, we are moving onto our next continent, 

we are off to visit Asia.  

 

We will be finding out all about the religion of 

Islam, and what Muslims believe.  

 

In maths, we will be carrying on with division and 

also looking at capacity. 

 

Other News 

 

  

 

 

We are now using the learnpads in school during 

our guided reading sessions.  
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We will also be creating a vegetable stir fry, we will 

be working on safe food handling as well as 

developing our chopping and cutting skills.  

 

We will be learning to write instructions using 

commands to help other people to be able to make 

one. 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Due to the length of the books and the discussions 

we have during guided reading, we don’t normally 

get through the whole book. Please do not allow 

your child to finish reading these books at home 

before our next sessions. 

 You will know which books we are reading in 

Guided Reading as they are always recorded and 

highlighted in your child’s home learning book. 

Thank you for your support with this. 

 

We are still looking for helpers next week for both 

sewing and cooking, please either email or let 

Miss Pursey or Mrs Cleverley know if you are able 

to help and which day would be best. 

 

We are also desperately in need of parent helpers 

at the end of the week on a Thursday or Friday. If 

you are able to give a few hours a week, to come 

and help change the books and hear the children 

read, we would be extremely grateful. Please do 

let us know.  

 

Many Thanks. 
 

 


